
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

10 May 2022 
 

International Students – Early Leave Term 2 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As we head towards the end of Term 2 many of you will be looking forward to 
welcoming your child back to your home for a few weeks. We hope that this time 
will be special and that you enjoy spending time with them over the mid-year break. 
 
Students may leave school from the evening of 27 May 2022 onwards. The school 
does not approve early leave for students as teachers will be teaching the curriculum 
up to the very last day. However, the school understands that for students returning 
to China they need to serve 7 days of isolation in Singapore prior to their departure. 
To allow for this, the school will grant students who are returning to China approved 
leave from Friday 20 May (inclusive) so that they may have completed 7 full days of 
isolation prior to Friday 27 May. To formalise this, you must apply to the respective 
Vice-Principal for your child’s division. 
 
We expect all students to return to Singapore and commence school on time; Year 4 
(IGCSE) and Year 6 students on Monday 4 July and other year levels (including FIB 
and Pre-IB) on Wednesday 6 July. Year 4 (IGCSE) and Year 6 students have their 
Preliminary exams starting on Monday 4 July which are mandatory for all students to 
take. For IGCSE students, these exams can provide Direct School Admission (DSA) 
into the IBDP programme for 2023. For Year 6 students, these exams are used as 
the basis for their Predicted Grades for University applications. There will be no 
opportunity for students to re-sit Preliminary examinations should they miss them. 
 
The school wishes you and your family all the very best for the mid-year break.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 


